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Dear Members,


The Metaphysical Committee invites you all to join with them in studying 
the September topic:  “God’s government.” Read the message below from 
the metaphysical committee chair:


“Our ongoing topic for fall is government; actually God’s 
Government;


For starters:


Isa 33:22 ‘The Lord is our judge, the Lord is our lawgiver, the Lord is 
our king.  He will save us.’


S&H p 542:29-21: ‘Let truth uncover and destroy error in God’s own 
way and let human justice pattern the divine.’


My. 222: 25-28:  ‘Mankind will be God governed in proportion as 
God’s government becomes apparent, the Golden Rule utilized, and 
the rights of man and the liberty of conscience held sacred.’ “




Hymn 83:  God made all His creatures free;

	 	   Life itself is liberty;

	 	   God ordained no other bands

	 	   Than united hearts and hands.

	 	          (all 3 verses)


Thank you for your “effectual, fervent prayers”.


With love and gratitude for each of you,


	 	 	 	 	    ***************


The Reading Room will be closed on Monday, October 10th in observance 
of the Columbus Day holiday.


                                             **************** 


Updating/Repairing/Carpeting our church sanctuary.  The House and 
Grounds committee is working diligently on this and hopes to start work 
on updates and repairs the week of September 26th, and install the 
carpet the week of October 10th.  We may have to hold our Wednesday 
service in the Reading Room, but they hope to be finished by the 
following Sunday service.  Harmony reigns.


	 	 	 	 	   ****************


CedarS Camps has sent an email letting everyone know that there are a 
few rooms/cabins available for anyone who would like to attend the 
Madelon Maupin talk “Exodus Part 1: Liberation from Bondage” from 
October 6-10, 2022.  Copy of the email is on the bulletin board.


	 	 	 	 	   ****************

	 	 	 	 	   

The Mother Church:  Reminder: the Annual Meeting replay is now 
available in English, French, German, Portuguese and Spanish at 
christianscience.com/annualmeeting. It is also available on our website 
on the Events page: vbcschurch.org/events 


                                             ****************


http://vbcschurch.org/events


Gentle Reminder:  Our Bi-annual membership meeting is on Monday, 
October 17th at 10:00 AM and our Election meeting is on Monday, 
November 21st at 10:00 AM.  Please mark your calendars!!!


	 	 	 	             ****************


This month’s inspirational article: 


What did Mary Baker Eddy Say about the Weather? 

From the Mary Baker Eddy Library > Ask a Researcher


August 30, 2022


	 	 	 	 	   ****************	 

	 	 	 

As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off during services.


With loving best wishes,

https://www.marybakereddylibrary.org/research/what-did-eddy-say-about-the-weather/?cmpid=ema:MBEL:newsENG:20220912&src=newsletter

